
 
 

 

 

 

 
A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Just a quick message of thanks to all of those families who have supported Mount Druitt Public 
School (M.D.P.S), its teachers and its direction over the past years. As I am taking some long 
service leave over Term 4 I would like to wish you all the very best along with our Year 6 students 
who will be making the transition into high school next year. I’m sure they are all ready for what 
lies ahead and will always remember that “the rules don’t change” – and to be resilient in life 
and kind to those around you. To all of our other students keep going and never give up with 
your learning because that’s where the answers to the future can sometimes be found. Please 
ask Mum or Dad or maybe big sister or brother if you’re not sure what this means.  

 

The Mount Druitt community has been outstanding in its response to the COVID situation and 
the school will continue in its efforts to ensure all are safe with the wellbeing of students, staff 
and our families always at the centre of any decision we have made or will make in the future. 
I’m not sure how or when this is going to end but I do know that end it will and that we, as a 
community will endure. Know that our teachers have worked extremely hard and have earned a 
two-week spell before the return to school on the 12th of October.   

 

Ms Uthmeyer will be Relieving Principal over term 4 with Ms Devile filling in the role of Deputy 
Principal for the school over the next ten weeks of the final term for this year. Miss Burnard on 
2B will be relieving in one of four Assistant Principal positions for the school. I should inform you 
that the Leadership Team of M.D.P.S. received an Executive Director’s Recognition Award for the 
Eastern Creek Public Education Network for its outstanding work over a long period of time. 
Team members include Ms Uthmeyer, Ms Devile, Ms Harsh (Youkhana), Ms Watkins, Ms Kaur, 
Ms McDonald, Ms Pedano, Ms O’Kelly and finally the School’s Administration Manager (S.A.M.) 
Mr David Barnett.   

 

These individuals have been outstanding for M.D.P.S. this year with their high levels of 
professionalism combined with a strong focus on what’s best for our kids.  

 

Finally, may I say it has been an absolute privilege and honour to work at Mount Druitt Public 
School and I must admit I’m quite proud of our kids, staff and the school’s families that make up 
its’ enrolments.  

 

You all make the school the place it is.  

Yours in education 
Michael Kelly 
Principal 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 
FROM THE FRONT OFFICE 

Medication 

Please be advised if you require office staff to give your child prescribed medication for a 
short-term period we will need the following: 

9 A signed and written letter from the parent. 
9 The letter must clearly state the amount of medication eg: 5 ml of liquid or 1 tablet. 
9 The letter must also state the required time the child is to take the medication. 

If your child needs on going medication then we will need a healthcare plan from your 
GP. Please see office staff if you require more information. 

Preschool Fees 

Preschool fees are required for Term 3 – payments can be made through the Mount 
Druitt Public School website under the ‘Make A Payment’ section.  

 

 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 

SRC KC Shout-Outs! 
What is your name? 

Malik 

what is your ethnicity? (country your family came from)  

Africa 

What is your favourite subject at school? 

Writing 

What is your favourite memory at school? 

Playing with friends  

What is your favourite sport? 

Soccer 

What is your favourite food? 

Noodles  

What are your hobbies? 

Art  
 

What is your full name? 

Tracey Caves.  

What do you like about M.D.P.S? 

I love the children, the families and how we all work together to learn. 

What is your favourite year/grade to teach? 

Kindy now, but any other time year 1 and 2. 

How long have you been teaching for? 

30 years. 

What do you like about teaching? 

I love watching the children grow and learn.  

I love everything about teaching! 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid? 

To be the first female prime minister of Australia.  

What is your favourite food?      

Seafood 

What is your favourite animal? 

Horses  

What are your hobbies? 

To ride motorbikes and racing motor cars! 



 

SRC 1L Shout-Outs! 
 
What is your name? 

Loga Tamale  

what is your ethnicity? (country your family came from)  

Australia 

what is your favourite subject at school? 

sport 

What is your favourite memory at school? 

Making friends 

What is your favourite sport? 

Soccer 

What is your favourite food? 

Mc Donald’s 

What are your hobbies? 

Drawing, singing and dancing 

 

What is your full name? 

Teagen Mallas 

What do you like about M.D.P.S? 

The staff, students and working with the community 

What is your favourite year/subject to teach? 

Year 1- 

How long have you been teaching for? 

2 years 

What do you like about teaching? 

Making students smile, laugh and watching them grow 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid? 

Teacher 

What is your favourite food? 

Ice cream 

What is your favourite animal? 

Dogs 

What are your favourite hobbies? 

Watching Netflix 



 

SRC 3/4S Shout-Outs! 
What is your name? 

Mahum 

What is your ethnicity? (country your family came from) 

Pakistan 

What is your favourite subject at school? 

Maths 

What is your favourite memory at school? 

1st time I came here 

What is your favourite sport? 

Don’t have one 

What is your favourite food? 

Any food 

What are your hobbies? 

Art  

 

What is your full name? 

Simarjeet Sohal  

What do you like about M.D.P.S? 

The kids learning 

What is your favourite year/grade to teach? 

I like to teach all stages but stage 2 is my favourite 

How long have you been teaching for? 

more than 20 years 

What do you like about teaching? 

when I watch them growing and learning especially 
their “Ahh!” moments 

What career were you thinking of when you were a 
kid? 

I wanted to be a surgeon 

What is your favourite food? 

Butter chicken and rice 

What is your favourite animal? 

Tigers   

What are your hobbies? 

Gardening 



 

SRC 5/6J Shout-Outs! 

What is your name? 

Muhammad Hassan Bilal 

What is your ethnicity? (country your family came from) 

Pakistan 

What is your favourite subject at school? 

Maths 

What is your favourite memory at school? 

Playing sport  

What is your favourite sport? 

Cricket  

What is your favourite food? 

Biryani 

What are your hobbies? 

Video games and reading 

 
What is your full name? 

Kenneth Johnny.  

What do you like about M.D.P.S? 

I love the community, the students and teachers. 

What is your favourite year/grade to teach? 

5 and 6. 

How long have you been teaching for? 

5 years. 

What do you like about teaching? 

I love watching students grow. 

What career were you thinking of when 
you were a kid? 

Professional soccer player. 

What is your favourite food?     

 Beef cheese burger. 

What is your favourite animal? 

Ragdoll cat. 

What are your hobbies? 

Reading, exercising and sports. 



 

 



 
 


